
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

5. TRANSPORT AND CITY STREETS CAPITAL PROJECTS (FENDALTON/WAIMAIRI) 
  – PROGRESS REPORT 
 
 The Board received a report from the Transport and City Streets Unit on year-to-date progress 

regarding capital projects being undertaken in the Fendalton and Waimairi Wards. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


